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TO: Each Member of the Blarney/Macroom Municipal District

A Chara,

Tionolfar Chruinniu den choiste thuas luaite mar leanas: -
Please take note that a meeting of the Blarney/Macroom Municipal District will be held in/the Town

Hall, Macroom on Friday 25t May 2018 at 11.00 a.m. for the transaction of the following

business:

1. Deimhnid Miontuairisci
Confirmation of Minutes
To consider the confirmation and signing of the minutes of the Ordinary Meeting held on

27t April 2018.

2. Mar Chuiteamh ar na moltai sa tuarasail
Consideration of Reports and Recommendations

(a) Part 8 Planning, Woodfield, Station Road, Blarney

(b) Development of 50 Social Housing Homes at Oakwood, Macroom under Part 8 of the
Planning & Development Regulations 2001-2017 '

(c) Nomination of Member to be a Member of the Corporate Policy Group

(d) 2018 Discretionary Fund Applications

(e) Love Your Local Market Campaign 2018

3. Correspondence
Comhfhreagras

4. Diol Taliin
Disposal of Property
Grant of Wayleave at Gurteenroe, Macroom, Co. Cork to Michelle Hickey, Toames West,
Macroom, Co. Cork for a consideration of €1 plus Council’s: costs. :

5. Chun na Ruin seo leanas 6n gComhairleoir a mheas:
To consider the following notice of Motion in the name of:

o

Recycled



Cllr. Ted Lucey

[t is extremely disappointing to learn of the shortfall of approximately €1.5/2M for the
refurbishment of the Briery Gap. It has now been closed for the past 2 years due to the fire.
It is absolutely essential that the funding shortfall is found. Its closure is a huge loss to local
businesses, schools, drama and musical groups from the surrounding areas. As I have
highlighted in the past it was the heartbeat of Macroom & the greater Lee Valley area.

Huge praise must be given to the board members who continue to work tirelessly to keep a
lot of the events going. It’s becoming next to impossible and financially challenging to keep
these shows going in the Riverside Park Hotel which is approximately 1.5kms from the town

centre.

[ therefore request that Cork County Council explores all avenues to address the funding
shortfall, to ensure that this fine facility, which encompasses the theatre, cinema and library,
is restored for the people of Macroom and the greater Lee Valley area.

6. Vota Comghgairdis
Votes of Congratulations

7. Aon Ghnd Eile
Any other business

Claire O’Neill
S/Municipal District Officer




